

VICE PROVOST FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES AND REGISTRAR

May 14, 1993

Warren Tyon 4604 Creek Court Oklahoma City, OK 73135

Dear Mr. Tyon:

Member

Committee

After careful consideration, the Student Discrimination Grievance Committee unanimously voted that your complaint is academic in nature and as such this committee should not deal with your complaint. This was based upon the Student Discrimination Grievance Procedure (enclosed), "This procedure shall not be applicable to academic evaluations and/or admissions decisions."

Should you desire to file an academic appeal you will need to contact Ms. Sharon Sanderson, Assistant Dean for Student Affairs in the College of Allied Health.

Willie Brum, Ed.D.
Chair and Ex-Officio Member
OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance
Committee

Maibeth Moran
Maribeth Moran

OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance

Mike Scherlag, Student
Member
OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance
formittee
Store Chase, Student
Member
OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance
Committee
Committee
Shella Walker, Student
Member

Michelle Green, Student Alternate Member

OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance Committee

OUHSC Student Discrimination Grievance

cc: President Richard L. Van Horn
Senior Vice President and Provost Jay Stein
Legal Counsel Kurt Ockershauser